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San Jose Boulevard/Hendricks Avenue Resurfacing Project to begin  

Jacksonville – Three miles of San Jose Boulevard and Hendricks Avenue (State Road 13), from 

Cornell Road to San Marco Boulevard, will undergo resurfacing and safety improvements 

starting January 8, weather and schedule permitting.    

In addition to removing and replacing the top layer of asphalt, the project will include pedestrian, 

bicyclist and traffic safety improvements along the route. Traffic safety upgrades include 

driveway improvements at Arcadia Drive and sight-distance improvements at San Jose 

Boulevard South.  

For pedestrians, crosswalks at several intersections will be restriped and enhanced and 

countdown pedestrian signals will be installed at Greenridge Road, Emerson Street, Ridgeland 

Road, Dunsford Road and River Oaks Road. Crosswalks and pedestrian signals will also be 

updated at the Hendricks Avenue Elementary School crossing, and a pedestrian island will be 

constructed in the school zone.  

The shoulders along the corridor on both sides of the road will be striped for bicycle lanes, 

connecting existing bicycle lanes south of Cornell Road to existing bicycle lanes on Hendricks 

Avenue that begin at the intersection of San Marco Boulevard. In order to provide a marked 

bicycle lane throughout the project limits, on-street parking will be removed from Cornell Road 

to Peachtree Circle North and from Dunsford Road to San Marco Boulevard. Between Peachtree 

Circle North and Dunsford Road, the roadway will be widened by narrowing the median 

allowing for on-street parking to remain. 

The $5.4 million project is scheduled to be complete in spring 2019, barring any weather delays 

or unforeseen circumstances.   

Daytime lane closures are not permitted during northbound morning and southbound afternoon 

rush hours or near a signalized intersection or at the Hendricks Avenue Elementary School zone.  

For further information, visit www.nflroads.com/sr13. 
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